NANC 150
Subscription Version M-Delete to LSMS – Continued
Origination Date :08/27/1997
Originator:AGCS
Description:
When a telephone number is being ported, the NPAC currently sends a request to the LSMS to create a new subscription version object. The LSMS is expected to search in its database to see if any existing subscription version object has the same telephone number. If such an object is found, the LSMS is expected to delete the existing object. It has been requested that an M-DELETE request be sent to the LSMS.
Final Resolution:
The current approach has been documented. The current strategy is in place due to the LSMS wanting to manage their own history.
Delete Pending as of 10/10/97
Related Release:
N/A
Status: Closed
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